
From: Elizabeth Mawhood
Sent: 31/10/2024 10:19:32 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Submission RE: DA2024/1249

Dear Sir/Madam,

In relation to the above submission near East Esplanade Park Manly 2095 to double the size
of the Manly Wharf Pub it will only bring more drinkers into this spot.

With respect to toilet facilities it only favours Ferry and their Patrons because they are to be
placed centrally.

The Rangers and the Police cannot cope with this problem of urinaters now let alone later in
the night, say 10pm onwards.

Yours faithfully,
Elizabeth Mawhood




